
From:   E Ashton Johnston   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 30, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0006-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the referenced correspondence, the proposed peak ERP is 10.722 dBw.


